
DEADLINE EXTENSION FOR MEDICAID MANAGED CARE ORGANIZATION 

LONG-TERM SERVICES AND SUPPORTS PROVIDERS 

 

The deadline for LTSS providers serving managed care members (“MCO LTSS 

providers”) required to enroll through the Medicaid MCO LTSS provider enrollment 

process has been extended to September 1, 2018. 

Background: An MCO LTSS provider is any provider who provides LTSS services 

under a specific NPI and taxonomy combination through Medicaid Managed Care, 

but does not have an active TPI through TMHP, an API through this process, or an 

enrollment through DADS (Legacy). 

Action: To allow sufficient time for application processing, MCO LTSS providers are 

strongly advised to submit applications as soon as possible. The MCOs will cease 

claims processing effective September 1, 2018, for any MCO LTSS provider who 

has not successfully completed the enrollment process. 

Application: To enroll, providers must email provider's business name, tax 

identification number, National Provider Identifier (NPI) and taxonomy code to 

MCO_LTSS_Provider_Re-Enrollment@hhsc.state.tx.us.  

Additional Information: 

 Webpage:  https://hhs.texas.gov/about-hhs/communications-

events/news/2017/07/update-aca-mco-ltss-provider-enrollment-process 

 Attachments: LTSS Taxonomies, Quick Tips 

  

Providers who have completed enrollment and are receiving denials due to non-

enrollment should follow the respective MCO’s claims and appeals process or 

contact the MCO. 

Contact: Deanna.Naranjo@hhsc.state.tx.us or Stephen.Preece01@hhsc.state.tx.us 
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